
Your negotiating team is happy to report that the tentative 
agreement was ratified on November 5.  

Information on the retroactive and lump sum payments will soon be 
available and we will be sure to update you as soon as it is. 

As always, reach out to your negotiating team with any questions.
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Agreement ratified
Majority of members in favour of 
new agreement 
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